
Share this email:

"Making College Possible!"

May 2022

Congrats!

We have finally made it to the end of the school

year! Congratulations to all of our Seniors

graduating, and good luck to those who will be

taking their AP tests this month! 

Before we close out the end of the year, we do

have several updates and announcements. 

As May is our last month, we will have our last Saturday Ed on the 7th, and the last week of tutoring on

the week of May 9th - May 12th. 

Important Dates 

May 5th - Ben's Last Day 

May 7th - Last Saturday Ed / Staff vs. Student Games

May 9th - Last Day of Tutoring at Kearns

May 10th - Last Day of Tutoring at East

May 11th - Last Day of Tutoring at West 

May 12th - Last Day of Tutoring at Highland 

May 14th - Senior Celebration / Senior Signing Day 

Electronics

All Electronic rentals must be returned by May 7th, or you will be charged a fee. 

If you have rented out:

Laptops
Tablets
Phones
Chargers 
Hotspots 
Etc. 

Please have them returned to Upward Bound by May 7th. 

Colorado

Thank you to everyone that participated in our Colorado College Tour and made it amazing! 

We toured University of Northern Colorado, Colorado State University, Front Range Community

College, and Metropolitan State University of Denver (with much needed pool/hot tub time in

between). 

Senior Grad

Celebration

For all of our graduating seniors, we will be

having a graduation celebration in your honor

on May 14th @ 5:30pm in the Skylight

Ballroom at the Downtown Salt Lake

Marriott in City Creek (75 South West

Temple). 

A digital invitation has already been sent (please check your emails), and a physical invitation

will be arriving in the mail. 

RSVP is required and you are allowed to bring two guests maximum. 

Dress code is FORMAL 

Farewell, Emery!

Emery has officially left Upward Bound to become the Manager of

SSS here at TRIO! 

Don't worry, while Emery may not be officially a part of Upward

Bound anymore, Emery will still be involved until the end of the

school year and can be seen at the office and throughout summer. 

Congratulations,

Kenny! 

Congratulations to Kenny for becoming the new Upward

Bound Manager! 

With Emery filling her new role, Kenny is rising to the occasion

by succeding Emery. 

Farewell, Ben!

Congratulations to Ben for completing his Masters Degree! Ben

will be graduating on May 6th with a Masters in Education,

Educational Leadership & Policy. 

Ben's official last day with Upward Bound is May 5th, but he will

continue to participate in events until the end of the school year. 

Welcome, Becca!

Welcome our new Graduate Assistant, Becca Bumgarner! 

Becca Bumgarner has been a middle school English teacher for
the past six years. Besides teaching books, her favorite part about
her job is being able to keep up with Tik-Tok trends (in reality, she
knows nothing). She loves to read, write, bake, and travel. She
got her Master's degree in England and spent her time there
exploring different countries. She got her BA at the U, and is
super excited to return there this Fall for her PhD program. She's
also super excited to get to continue working with K-12 students
with Upward Bound. 

Summer

Academy

Those of you who will be

participating in our Summer

Academy,Move in day is June 26th

(Sunday), Move out day is August 4th

(Thursday), Lagoon day is August 5th

(Friday).

Summer Academy will be in person this summer, you will be living on Campus Mondays-Friday

in Kahlert Village. 

We are beyond excited for Summer to come and are looking forward in sharing this experience

with you all! 

Summer Bridge

Seniors! Welcome to the University of Utah! 

Bridge will be in person this year, and we are
excited to be spending the summer with you!

Move in day is June 22nd (Wednesday), Move
out day is August 4th (Thursday).

Please keep an eye out for any notifications from
Emery. 

We're

Recruiting! 

With Summer coming up and our Seniors

getting ready to graduate, we are now actively

recruiting 8th graders! 

If you have any younger siblings or friends who

will be finishing 8th grade, please let them know that they can apply for Upward Bound! 

The Application for Upward Bound can be found at trio.utah.edu 

Apply Here

Study Tip! 

With AP tests and the end of the year quickly

approaching, it is easy to get overwhelmed,

begin cramming, and to feel stress. Instead

of overexerting yourself, we highly advice

that you schedule breaks into your study

sessions as to not become burnt out. 

Thank You!

From all of us at Upward Bound, we would like to say thank you to all of you that made this an

amazing year! We are excited to spend this last month of the school year with you all, wish you

all a safe and eventful summer, and we will be waiting with anticipation until we are all reunited

again in the Fall! 
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TRIO Upward Bound Office 

801-581-7188 | upwardbound@sa.utah.edu | trio.utah.edu

Manage your preferences | Opt out using TrueRemove™

Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails.

View this email online.

200 S Central Campus Drive Room 60
Salt Lake City, UT | 84112 US

This email was sent to . 
To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.

Subscribe to our email list.

https://twitter.com/intent/tweet?text=Upward%20Bound%20May%202022%20Newsletter+https://t.e2ma.net/webview/3s8jhg/2f6aaf312e43b5ac442b1b441999727e
http://www.facebook.com/share.php?u=https://t.e2ma.net/webview/3s8jhg/2f6aaf312e43b5ac442b1b441999727e
http://www.linkedin.com/shareArticle?mini=true&url=https://t.e2ma.net/webview/3s8jhg/2f6aaf312e43b5ac442b1b441999727e
https://utahsa.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_dbWoo5A0R9xWqWx
https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/1942952/1930757.375019013/
https://t.e2ma.net/webview/3s8jhg/2f6aaf312e43b5ac442b1b441999727e
https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/1942952/1930757/?v=a

